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Welcome to the first newsletter of 2025. This month we will be 

looking at Class Willow and Class Hawthorn. Music features very 

large in their photos. Both classes have been working very well 

with Mary and everyone is really enjoying playing all the instru-

ments and working as a group. Here are some photos of Class 

Willow and Class Hawthorn. 

Class Willow  



Class Hawthorn 
Here are some pictures of 

Class Hawthorn enjoying 

their time with Mary, and 

also making breakfast with 

Brigid. They were also help-

ing keep the flower beds 

clear of weeds, with Austin 

helping them out. Class 

Hawthorn made some mo-

biles to celebrate Chinese 

New Year. Welcome to the 

year of the snake! 


